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On Thursday, October 23 2014, the new academic year of Master in European Integration was 

officially opened. 

 

Reinhard Priebe, Former European Commission's Director for the 
Western Balkans, held introductory lecture. The topic was "What 
means to become and to be a member of the EU". After the lecture, 
the Dean held welcoming speech and officially opened the new 
academic year. During the Opening Ceremony professors used 
the opportunity to welcome students and present their courses. 
 

 

 



 

 


